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Topic:  Executive Summary - Board Meeting 

Date:  April 12, 2021 

From:  Jon Zilkey, Superintendent/CEO 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

1. The Board examined Policy 13: Finances 

 

2. The Board received a Zoom presentation from Gerald Farthing who is doing a study on a more structured 

partnership between UCN and SVSD.  This includes looking at creating opportunities for both entities to 

grow and work together, particularly at our regional campus.  Mr. Farthing will have a report later in June 

2021 for the Board to consider.  Great presentation! 

 

3. The Board discussed the COVID case at Taylor School and SVSD procedures taken.  

 

4. The Board continued to discuss the progress of the SVRSS Capital Project that looks to upgrade the MPR, Music 

Room and Gymnasium.  

 

5. The Board discussed the Hold and Secure at ÉSRSS on Wednesday, April 7, 2021, and the Hold and Secure at 

Minitonas on Friday, April 9, 2021.  Both schools communicated well with their stakeholders.  

 

6. The Board examined the Staffing Report and discussed where the Division is at in regards to staffing for next year. 

 

7. The Secretary-Treasurer reported on Capital Disbursements and the COVID Expenditure Report for the Board.  

 

8. The Board discussed its presentation held on March 25, 2021.  They discussed the next steps in receiving and 

distributing information on the Education Review.  The Superintendent reported provincial consultations are 

ongoing with superintendents, secretary-treasurer’s, principals, and now a provincial student group is being 

formed.  If anyone would like information on the Education Review or would like to discuss, please contact Board 

Chair Gary Wowchuk at gwowchuk@svsd.ca. 
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